
Good Afternoon Ataya,

Please advise when my claim was transferred to a different adjuster.

Thank You!

Sincerely,

Larry Watts

(903) 930-2071

On Thu, May 2, 2024 at 7:17 AM Woodard,Ataya <Ataya.Woodard@cna.com> wrote:

Good Morning Larry,

 

Please be advised that this claim was transferred to a different adjuster in construction to better assist.
Since they have not reached out to you yet, please see their information below. Please reach out to
this adjuster for further assistance. I will add your emails into the claim file so they are aware and up to
date.

 

Adjuster Info : Shari Bradix

Phone : 415-932-7213

Email : Shari.Bradix@cna.com

 

Thank you,

 

Ataya Woodard

Claims Professional

 

CNA

P O Box 8317

Chicago, IL 60680

Phone: 610-320-4070

Fax: 877-371-5122

Visit  http://www.CNA.com

Follow us on: LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter

 

EMAIL CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This electronic communication is intended exclusively for the individual to
which it is addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential, or
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otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.  If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read,
print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it.  If you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender immediately by email and delete all copies of the message.

 

 

From: Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 3:45 PM
To: Woodard,Ataya <Ataya.Woodard@cna.com>
Cc: 'Larry Watts' <watts.larry@gmail.com>; carriedrhodes@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Follow-up on Previous Emails Regarding Claim / W2C22131

 

Good Afternoon,

 

I hope this message finds you well.  I am writing to follow up on my previous emails from April
23rd and 29th, 2024. 

 

I haven’t received a response or acknowledgement to my previous correspondences, and
wanted to confirm that my inquiries have been received and are being addressed.

 

Could you please provide an update on the status or direct me to the appropriate person who
can assist me?

 

Please note, we have more rain in the forecast as noted in the attachments.

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

 

Sincerely,

Larry Watts

(903) 930-2071

 
This e-mail message, including any attachments and appended messages, is for the sole use
of the intended recipients and may contain confidential and legally privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution, copying, storage
or other use of all or any portion of this message is strictly prohibited.
If you received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and
delete this message in its entirety.

mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com
mailto:Ataya.Woodard@cna.com
mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com
mailto:carriedrhodes@gmail.com

